
NEW PROTHONOTARY FOR NOVA SCOTIA SUPREME 

COURT IN HALIFAX 
 

Thursday, July 20, 2017 
 

Members of the Nova Scotia Bar are advised there will be a new Prothonotary for 

the Nova Scotia Supreme Court in Halifax, starting next week.  

 

Timothy Morse is a graduate of Dalhousie Law School and was admitted to the 

Nova Scotia Bar in 2001. He primarily practised family law until joining the staff 

at the Nova Scotia Supreme Court – Family Division in Halifax in 2008. 

 

Mr. Morse has worked as a conciliator conducting ADR with clients involved in 

matters at Family Division, and as the duty conciliator responsible for reviewing 

urgent and emergency court applications.  

 

His first day on the job at the Law Courts is Tuesday, July 25. Mr. Morse can be 

reached by phone at 902-424-7382 or by email at Timothy.Morse@courts.ns.ca.  
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